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Our ladies and gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had great fun playing 'What's in the Bag?' this week. This game is

a great way for our residents to get their senses working and brains thinking.

We used a peg, fork, spoon, apple, pen, plug, battery, comb, sink plug and paint brush as our hidden objects, providing a range of shapes

and textures to guess.

The results were very impressive, with everyone guessing nearly all of them correctly!

Some of our simplest activities are the best and we all thoroughly enjoyed this one.

 


